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SUBJECT: BAUER HOCKEY STICK RECALL INFORMATION 

 
 Bauer Hockey has issued a stop sale notice to retailers in North America asking them to remove the 
following 13 models from their shelves. Consumers in possession of these sticks  should contact 1-888-
734-0443 for more information. 
 

Bauer Junior & Youth Stick Stop Sell Affected Models – North America 
 

• Nike Bauer Supreme One90 Youth and Junior Stick (sticks, shafts, & replacement blades) 
• Nike Bauer Supreme One50 Junior Stick (sticks, shafts and replacement blades) 
• Nike Bauer Supreme One40 Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer Supreme One70 Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer/Bauer Supreme One75 Junior Stick (player and goalie sticks) 
• Nike Bauer/Bauer Vapor XX Junior Stick (player and goalie sticks) 
• Nike Bauer Supreme LTX Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer Apollo Junior Stick 
• Nike Quest Apollo Junior Blade 
• Nike Bauer Supreme Force Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer Vapor XVI Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer Vapor XXX Lite “Woody” Junior Stick 
• Nike Bauer Supreme Accel Junior Stick 
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I ask that you give this information the widest circulation possible and post on your respective 
websites for the information of your members. If you have any questions with  respect to this recall 
please contact Bauer Hockey at the  number above 
 
Sincerely,  
   
  
Todd Jackson  
 
 
 


